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6" February 2021

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

5298 Alta Lake Road

We are writing to express our concern about the above planned development. With live in the same
area so we have a vested interest in the planning process. We are lucky enough to have had our plans
for our home accepted by the Council in 2015. Our intention is not, therefore, to prevent any
development in this area in the future as that would be hypocritical. However we do believe all planning
requests should pass the test of being judicious, prudent and thoughtful. We think that the proposed
plans for 5298 Alta Lake Road fall far short of passing this test; and we hope it will be rejected as it
stands until a plan is proposed which is more modest and less environmentally impactful on this
beautiful area.

Yours sincerely,

Russell G. Smith Gillian M. B. Smith





